
To whom it may concern, I am writing in opposition of SB 2260, specifically Section 2. Teachers already put in hours and
hours of extra planning time outside of our contracted time. By passing this bill it would add even more time that we put
into our classrooms that we DO NOT get paid for. This is an overreach of our teaching profession and our abilities.
There is already a teaching shortage and I believe with the pass of SB 2260 you will see a lot more teachers quitting the
profession with all the extra added work to their plates.Thank you,Taylor Kippen1st Grade TeacherBottineau Public
School


